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Volunteers are needed! Phase 2 is underway.

We are so grateful to you! Thank you
for your prayers and giving, which
made it possible to begin reroofing,
installing windows and replacing
obsolete thermostats.
A combination of New Heart sponsoring

churches and individual donations, plus tithings on stimulus checks by the New Heart
Congregation in response to the challenging of a matching grant by an anonymous
donor fully funded our reroofing, window and thermostat replacement projects for 2021.

New Heart's outreach and discipleship efforts are
bearing fruit as we come out of the Coronavirus
restrictions. Two adult Sunday School Bible studies
began and are doing well. Spiritual growth and
numerical growth are occurring as a result of New
Heart's introduction of "Breakfast Church" Wednesday
mornings as part of the Food Pantry. Through it we
are developing relationships with new people, also
experiencing church growth as some have begun to

attend Sunday Worship, gaining team members who now help out as part of the Food
Pantry team as well as in other ministries. Youth ministry is beginning to pick up both
during Sunday morning attendance as well as a home youth Bible Study in East
Saginaw.

The "Heart" of New Heart's ministry is reaching out to people to meet their needs with
the love of Jesus, so that they too might know, love and serve Him in their lives.  Your
continued financial help is, and has been, deeply appreciated.



Your help is needed! We do need volunteers for late August - early September.  At
that time we will be ready to have the original church wooden windows repainted.  If you
are able to help out in this area,or to find out more, please contact Assistant Pastor
Dave Stewart at 734-904-7218 or Trustee Chairman, Emmit Green at 989-297-3439.


